
 

NOTIFICATION TO TENDER 

TUCK SHOP 
 

Proposals are hereby invited from prospective bidders to render the 

operation and running of Riviera Primary School’s Tuck Shop for the 

2022/2023 academic year. 

 

Sealed bid proposals must be delivered to the school. 

 

More information can be provided by School Principal, Mr. J. Breet 

during weekdays between 8 am – 2 pm on 012 945 3964 or send an 

email to info@rivieraprimary.org 

 

The SGB reserve the right to cancel the bid or make appointments as it 

deems fit. 

 

Minimum requirements: 

 

• A fixed monthly rental instalment will have to be paid to the school. 

Tuck shop can be open Monday to Friday 07h00 – 14h30. 

• Tuck shop must be open during break times (times may differ). 

•Must be willing to operate on sports days. 

•Products and prices to be included in bid proposal. 

 

Closing date: 20 June 2022 (12h00) 

 

Address: The Principal 

Riviera Primary 

6 Rose Street, Riviera, Pretoria, 0084 


